UPDATE
Monday, May 9, 2022

Dear Saint Anthony’s Family,

AP EXAMS CONTINUE THIS WEEK!
THE RALPH SILVESTRE CAR WASH IS THIS SATURDAY, MAY 14

Brother David’s May Newsletter

Sportsmanship Ietter

ACADEMIC EVENTS:

AP Exams are coming up, May 2 - 13. Location and reporting times are posted in Google Classrooms and in the
Library. Students with accommodations should check individual emails sent to them from
apexams@stanthonyshs.org.

The College Board emailed score reports to all students who participated in the October PSAT on December 7, 2021.
Students are advised to check their St. Anthony's email account for updates from the College Board and NMSQT
scholarship information. Guidance Counselors will post support instructions in their 10th and 11th grade google
classrooms to help students understand their score reports. If students have any questions or concerns they may
contact the College Board or their Counselor.

Library News: What can we help you with? Stop in anytime or drop in on Thursday mornings at 7:30 AM for
students. Teachers looking to collaborate or interested in learning more about our resources please contact
library(@stanthonyshs.org to set up a time to meet.

Saint Anthony’s Writing Workshop is open to ALL students. Each month, the calendar with dates and times is posted
on the SA Instagram page and in every Homeroom. Workshops are held in room 219.

Dr. Mark Capadanno’s Anatomy and Physiology classes went to Good Samaritan Hospital to attend a Special
Workshop in the Catholic Health Network of Hospitals. Dr. Sampino (OBGYN specialist) of Catholic Health and
Good Samaritan Hospital allowed our students to experience the Davinci Robot and other state of the art technology.
Our students were able to see first hand the marvels of the program.

Mr. Christopher Nuccio’s EMT classes were able to witness First Hand, the SCPD Helicopter and Stony Brook Para
Medical Rescue Program. The Helicopter landed on our field and the students were able to view all.

The May 1 National Decision Day Deadline has now passed. It is imperative that you complete the College Center
Senior Decision Form so we can send your Final Transcript to the college you have selected. Please use this link
College Center Decision Form. If you would like your information to be included in the Commencement Program, all
decisions must be received by Friday, May 13, 2022.

ATHLETICS / EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES.

SUMMER CAMPS ARE JUST AROUND THE CORNER!!!"! INFORMATION IS AT: camps@stanthonyshs.org
or call the school and ask for Chuck Menzer.

e Senior College Sweatshirt Day is Friday, May 13, 2022
e National Honor Society Inductions will be held May 18, 2022 @ 7Pm
e The Ralph Silvestre Car Wash is this SATURDAY, MAY 14, PLEASE BE GENEROUS!!!
ADMISSIONS
e You can still apply to Saint Anthony’s HS online or call our Admissions Office Ext 226 for more information.
e Our admissions office continues to get inquiries about the school, many thanks to Mr. Farrell, Miss Malangone and

Mr. Basso for all they do. Thanks to YOU as well for spreading the NEWS about Saint Anthony’s HS.


https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/BDA-MAy.pdf
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Sportsmanship-Letter.21.pdf
mailto:library@stanthonyshs.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSelQFBtkS6qbMPfFUSl-wCxIvAXl6_B8uhm0ZTTJn_hFYmXOQ/viewform
mailto:camps@stanthonyshs.org

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/SERVICE:

Mondays with Mary continue during The Month Of May.
Graduation Liturgy is set for Friday, June 3 at 7PM in the Student Center.

Campus Ministry also has many drives to assist those in need, please assist where you can.
o CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources
e Many thanks to our students who contributed to the Long Island Food Drive..

FINAL THOUGHTS:

I do hope you had a great Mothers Day. As I have said over and over again we have a Great Senior Class, let us
celebrate them as they finish STRONG in the next few weeks.

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron,

Brother David Cinthony Mighiorino, OSF

Principal
brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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